
December 22 ​, 2022

 
City Offices will be closed Friday,

December 23rd and Monday, December
26th for the Christmas holiday. There are

no public meetings next week.

Visit our website

Join us on Nextdoor

  

Get out and enjoy the freshly
groomed trails!

Public Works staff has recently groomed all
multiuse trails within the Sunfish Lake,
Reid, Pebble and Demontreville Wildlife
Park.

Sunfish Lake Park is the largest park in the
city and offers 248 acres of nature and
fresh white snow. Walk/run/bike or ski the
5.5 miles of groomed trails within the park.
Gates to the park open at 7 a.m. and close
at 9 p.m.

Winter Parking
Please remember that the City of

http://www.lakeelmo.org
https://nextdoor.com/agency/city-of-lake-elmo/?i=snswjjjxsythlcbhmwjd
http://www.facebook.com/LakeElmoMN


Lake Elmo has a winter parking
ordinance that prohibits parking
on city streets from November
1st through March 31st between
2:00 a.m. and 7:00 a.m. This
gives crews a window of time for
clearing streets curb to curb more
efficiently. Thank you for your
understanding and cooperation!

Report Streetlight Outage

Xcel Energy maintains streetlights on
public streets in Lake Elmo. If you notice a
streetlight that is burned out or
malfunctioning, please use the link below
to report the issue. It's helpful to note the
location with nearest cross streets and the
pole number if you are on foot and able to
make note of it.

Click Here to Report Streetlight
Outage

MPCA Utilizing New Technology to
Clean Water in Lake Elmo

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency has placed
equipment at Tablyn Park that utilizes a new
technology to remove contamination from
groundwater. Click below to view a KSTP news
story that aired this week featuring an interview
with Councilmember Jeff Holtz.

KSTP Story

https://www.xcelenergy.com/outages_and_emergencies/report_outage
https://kstp.com/kstp-news/top-news/mpca-gives-first-look-at-new-technology-designed-to-clean-water-in-the-east-metro/?utm_medium=onsite&utm_campaign=thumbnails&utm_source=zetaglobal


The City of Lake Elmo is on
Nextdoor!

In an effort to reach as much of the
community as possible we've joined
Nextdoor. We will use our public agency
page to post news and important updates
for residents.
Find us here!

The Brookfield building at 3880 Laverne Avenue

https://nextdoor.com/pages/city-of-lake-elmo?init_source=copy_link_share


is closed and under construction. All City
Services are available at City Hall, 3800 Laverne

Avenue

Please drive slowly and watch for construction
activity



Public Facilities Project Update



Garage doors for the fire department apparatus bays arrived this week and crews
began installing them. Progress was also made on window installation and interior
work on the main building.

Additional information is available on the City's City Center

http://www.lakeelmo.org/government/public_facilities_improvement_project_updates.php
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